
 

Something very weird happened yesterday, even by the standard of the 

COVID crazies. 

 

UK Prime Minister Boris Johnson announced the end of masking and social 

distancing requirements as of July 19. 

 

Shortly afterward, someone on Twitter warned that this was a bad move: 

 

"My brother has just tested positive for Covid. The delta variant. He has 

been double jabbed. How on earth can Johnson go ahead with relaxing the 

rules on the 19th July? It's madness." 

 

Now before you start thinking of replies to this person -- and there are many 

-- I want you to notice something. Apparently this guy has a lot of brothers: 

  

  



  

 

Well, whatever happens to this guy, at least he'll have a big family by his 
side! 

 


